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Box 20076, Ferndale, MI 48220 . Phone: 248-336-9241 . Web: http://www.firv.org

Email: contact@firv.org 

Formal Request for Council’s Consideration of a November 2004 Charter Amendment Proposal Regarding Instant Runoff Voting for Mayoral Elections
May 27, 2004

City Council and Election Commission:

Ferndale for Instant Runoff Voting (F-IRV), a ballot question committee formed in 2003, hereby formally requests that the City Council place on Ferndale’s November 2004 ballot a charter amendment proposal regarding the implementation of the Instant Runoff Voting method for future mayoral elections. We have provided the Council and Election Commission with a great deal of information explaining the system, its benefits, and its widespread support locally and nationally. We have also provided a number of documents regarding suggested ballot language and issues of implementation, informed by experts active in previous IRV campaigns, to help the Council and Election Commission in moving forward with their consideration of this proposal. Furthermore, we have provided documents informing you of the current state of our understanding regarding the cost, feasibility and timeline of potential implementation of IRV-compatible voting machines.

Members of Ferndale for Instant Runoff Voting are available to help in any way that we can as the Council and Election Commission move forward in consideration of this charter amendment proposal. F-IRV hopes to be actively involved as much as possible so that we may offer our suggestions, and the advice of national experts to whom we have access, to the City Clerk, City Attorney, City Manager and Council at each step of the process. Please feel free to contact us at any time that we can be of assistance with further information or for any questions that may arise.

Sincerely, 

Tom Trescott and Kathryn Bruner

Ferndale for Instant Runoff Voting

